LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING (CHIEF EXECUTIVE DIRECTORATE)



25th April, 2005


Briefing commenced:
  9.43 a.m.

"
ended:
10.21 a.m.

PRESENT:
Councillor Merry - in the Chair


Councillor Lancaster



C. Green - Director of Strategy and Regeneration



S. Kitchen - Assistant Director (Economic Development)



L. Slater - Economic Development Officer



O. Topping - Executive Manager


P. McKenna - Group Leader (Policy and Strategy)


K. Inchbold - Assistant Director (Strategy and Resources)


D. Evans - Assistant Director (Planning Development)


P.D. Templeton - Committee Services Manager

	
	Item
	Decision/Action/Information



	1.
	Minutes of 18th April, 2005
	Agreed.



	2. 
	Economic Development Strategy 
	Stuart Kitchen submitted the draft Economic Development Strategy.

Discussion took place on -

(a)
business mailing lists; and

(b)
linkages with businesses.

AGREED:
(1) THAT the strategy be submitted to the Council, via the Cabinet.



(2) THAT Stuart Kitchen report to a future briefing in respect of business linkages.



	3.
	Local Area Agreements
	Paul McKenna submitted a report on local area agreements.

AGREED:
THAT no application be made by Salford in respect of the Local Area Agreement Second Round Pilots. 

 

	4.
	Salford/Manchester Regional Centre Residential Market


	Councillor Merry, as Lead Member, approved the selection of G.V.A. Grimley to undertake a study of the residential market in the regional centre on behalf of Salford and Manchester City Councils.



	5.
	Marketing Update
	(No items).  



	6.
	Chief Executive’s Update
	AGREED:
THAT a letter be sent to the First Help Trust seeking their response to the question of establishing a Socially Minded and Responsible (SmaRT) project in Salford.



	7.
	City Academy in Eccles
	David Evans reported on progress in respect of the City Academy site.

AGREED:
(1) THAT David Evans report to a future briefing on this matter.


(2) THAT Stuart Kitchen report on training issues in relation to the City Academy contracts.



	8.
	GMWDA - Waste Management Contract
	Councillor Lancaster reported on matter relating to the GMWDA Waste Management Contract.
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